
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 

Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
pse.com 

December 1, 2022 

Filed Via Web Portal 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 

RE:  Advice No. 2022-25 
Puget Sound Energy’s Electric Tariff Revision 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Pursuant to RCW 80.28.060, and WAC 480-80-101 and -105, please find enclosed for filing the 
following proposed revisions to the WN U-60, tariff for electric service of Puget Sound Energy 
(“PSE” or “the Company”): 

13th Revision Sheet No. 83-B Electric Conservation Service (Continued) 
5th Revision Sheet No. 83-F Electric Conservation Service (Continued) 
5th Revision Sheet No. 261 Electricity Energy Efficiency Program Energy Efficiency 

Technology Evaluation  

The purpose of this tariff filing is to propose updates to the Company’s electric Schedule 83 
Electric Conservation Service and to Schedule 261 Electric Energy Efficiency Program Energy 
Efficiency Technology Evaluation to meet current requirements.   

PSE proposes to amend the language regarding funding and cost-effectiveness of Low Income 
Conservation Measures in Schedule 83 subsection 9.a to reflect the current WAC 480-109-100 
Energy Efficiency Resource Standard.  Additionally, this filing proposes an update to the 
definition of low income in Schedule 83 to align with RCW 19.405.020(25).  

PSE also proposes to revise the language in Schedule 261 to add clarity about the applicable 
electric service rate schedules, to amend the language regarding measurement and verification 
protocols, and to eliminate the seventy percent funding limit for  candidate Measures. 
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Ms. Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
December 1, 2022 
Page 2 of 2   
 
The tariff sheets described herein reflect an issue date of December 1, 2022, and effective date of 
January 1, 2023.  Posting of proposed tariff changes, as required by law and the Commission’s 
rules and regulations, is being completed through web, telephone and mail access in accordance 
with WAC 480-100-193.  
 
Please contact Veronica Martin at veronica.martin@pse.com for additional information about 
this filing.  If you have any other questions, please contact me at (425) 456-2142.  
 
 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon Piliaris 
Jon Piliaris 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, BEL10W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
(425) 456-2142 
Jon.Piliaris@pse.com 

 
cc: Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel  
 Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 
 
Attachments: Electric Tariff Sheets (listed above)  

  


